
 

3rd March 2020 

DNA results have confirmed the identity of the body recovered in Havelet Bay on 9th February to be 

that of Matthew Bourgaize. 

 

Our thoughts are with his family at this difficult time and we ask their privacy is respected. 

 

Police are not treating the death as suspicious and an inquest will take place in due course. 


